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Dear Florist,

On behalf of the community here at St. Joseph the Worker, I welcome you to our parish!  I know that flowers can be very important to a couple on the day of their wedding.  We want to ensure that great opportunities for flowers are made available to you while at the same time upholding the dignity of the Roman Catholic Marriage Rite.

Attached you will find the floor plan of our Worship Space.  Please take some time to acquaint yourself with the layout and from where you will be able to place flowers.

Please know that the couple is allowed only a certain amount of time prior to and after the wedding ceremony.  If you arrive early or stay long they will be billed for that additional time.  Please check this with the couple so that you know when you can arrive and when you need to leave.

Below you will find our parish policy regarding flowers during a wedding ceremony. Our wedding coordinators will enforce these policies.

Wedding Floral Policy

1. Flowers may be set-up beginning three hours before the wedding.  

2. They cannot be placed on the altar for any reason.

3. They cannot be placed in such a way that it blocks the view of any assembly member or the flow of the processional.

4. Pew bows and flowers are allowed but need to be attached by masking tape or some other approved method to ensure no damage is done to the pew.

5. Flower petals cannot be dropped intentionally anywhere on Church property.

Should you have any questions regarding this policy or should you want to visit our Worship Space in advance of the wedding day, please contact me at 763-400-7204.

Sincerely,

Aaron J. Carpenter,

Director of Worship

